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MESSAGE FROM ECRA ADMINISTRATION
Dear Parents & Families, 

October is a busy month at ECRA!  

Student-led Conferences for Elementary Students 
We will be having student-led conferences for our Elementary Students this Thursday and Friday, October 19th and 
October 20th.  If you haven’t already, please look for communication from your child’s teacher regarding the scheduling 
of your appointment.  Elementary students will be off of school for those two days, except when they come with you for 
the conference.  Due to the new calendar requirements of the NM Public Education Department, secondary students 
will not be having conferences this month.  They will share their learning in exhibitions in December.  

Fall Festival 
On October 27th, the annual ECRA Fall Festival will be held beginning at 5:30 p.m. 
Please join us for an evening of fun with your students as they play games, trick or treat and enjoy the Senior’s Haunted 
House!  
Click here for the flyer

Spirit Week 
We will also celebrate Spirit Week, during the last week of October, so please read the flier so your student(s) can fully 
participate!  
Click here for the flyer

We wish you a wonderful October! 

http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Fall-Festival-2023_English-and-Spanish.pdf
http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Spirti-Week_English-and-Spanish.pdf
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MESSAGE FROM THE EL KOOKOOEE EDUCATION ASSOCIATION

Create a EI Kookooee monster model or poster.    Write a poem, short 
story, or rap lyrics about your fears for the art and literature contest in 
memory of contest founder Ann Kanaplly.
We will burn the 28ft. effigy of the model that won last year's contest, 
Oppenheimer "El Perro Atomico" 6pm Sunday , October 29th at Rio 
Bravo Park.
Entries must be brought to the South Valley Library on or before Friday, 
Oct. 27th to be judged on Saturday, Oct 28, 2023. Win $100 courtesy of 
El Kookooee Education Association and our sponsors.

Google App Extension 
Permission Form

Parents, please complete the 
permission form below in order for 
your student to access educational 
Google Apps on their school device.  
It is very important that we get one 
for every student in order to proceed 
with Google's new rules.  Some 
families have already completed it, 
thank you!

Click here for the form

Important Dates
October 19-20 :  Elementary  Conferences (no classes)

                                   7-12 has school as usual
October 23-27 :  Spirit Week
October 26:  Picture Retakes
October 27:   Fall Festival
October 31:  Fall Parade- costumes optional

October

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeXvBTz8cAu4pcupS66_t1KfSBOjKPMASUQVTcLfIZKsNTBKQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
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MESSAGE FROM THE SCHOOL NURSE
IS MY STUDENT TOO SICK TO COME TO SCHOOL?

Each day before sending your child to school, please review 
the following regarding your child’s health.
If any of the following apply, please do not send your child to school. Please call 
and report the illness to the office at ECRA. If you are unsure about your child’s 
symptoms, please contact the health office for guidance. 
• Vomiting in the last 12 hours
• Diarrhea three or more times in the last 12 hours or new onset diarrhea 
• Airway infection (cold/cough/runny nose). This is especially important for those 
who are unable to manage their own body fluids or wear a mask consistently.
• Extreme tiredness and/or lack of appetite
• Fever of 100.1 or higher in the last 24 hours (must be fever free for 24 hours 
without fever reducing medications before returning to campus)
• New onset headache
• Body aches
• Untreated Earache
• Unexplained Sore throat
• Untreated tooth or mouth pain
• Undiagnosed or unknown rash or skin condition (a rash that has not been seen 
or treated by a health care provider)
• Any of the above symptoms with fever or chills

COVID PREVENTION
• Has your child recently been in contact with anyone who has tested positive for 
COVID-19?
• Has someone in your household tested positive for COVID?
• Is your child sick and you would like them to be tested for COVID?
• Reviewing these questions daily and making good
• decisions can help us prevent the spread of COVID-19.

If any family has a positive case of COVID-19, or you answer yes to any of the above 
questions, please contact the school nurse at 505-510-1802 or 
karin.luzzi@ecracharter.org as soon as possible. 

Thank you for helping keep our school community safe and healthy.


